
PRE-EMPLOYMENT PHYSICAL AND TUBERCULOSIS (TB) 

ASSESSMENT 

 

Every new employee must have a TB assessment completed before the 1st day of work. 

(Substitute teachers and coaches require TB assessment only) It is completed by Aurora 

Occupational Health or Prevea Occupational Health and is the expense of the district.  When 

making an appointment, please inform the scheduler that you were hired as a coach or 

substitute teacher. TB Assessment only; physical is not necessary. Please call to schedule an 

appointment: 

 AURORA OCC HEALTH          PREVEA OCC HEALTH 
 Mon – Fri 8 AM to 4:30 pm      Mon-Fri 7:30 am to 4 pm 
 Central Scheduling: 833-986-2170     920-459-5176 
 2414 Kohler Memorial Dr, Sheboygan    1621 N Taylor Dr, Sheboygan on 
 2600 Kiley Way, Plymouth      HSHS St Nicholas Hospital Campus 
 Several alternative locations available  
    

 


